
From: Lynne Adamson
To:
Subject: LGOIMA Response re Fast Track
Date: Friday, 6 December 2024 1:11:00 pm
Attachments: Fast Track LGOIMA attachment .pdf

Kia ora 

I refer to your email requesting any correspondence any Councillors or staff have had with
any MP’s, Ministers or central government officials relating to the fast-track itself, or
relating to any fast-track projects that fall in our area.

I provide the following response

Please find attached copies of all correspondence the Dunedin City Council has in relation
to the fast track projects.

In addition, for your information, a report was presented to the Infrastructure Services
Committee meeting on 23 April 2024.  This may be viewed on the following link:

https://infocouncil.dunedin.govt.nz/Open/2024/04/ISC_20240423_AGN_2702_AT.PDF

 
Kā mihi
 

 Lynne
 
Lynne Adamson
Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku / Governance Support Officer
Governance Group       
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From: 

Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 12:57 PM

To: undisclosed-recipients:

Subject: LGOIMA
































































